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The 2021 tax season will be �lled with many questions from taxpayers and tax
professionals as the IRS continues to issue guidance around complex tax topics such
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The National Association of Tax Professionals (NATP) has tax experts on staff who
can answer federal tax questions of both tax professionals preparing returns for their
hardworking clients, as well as media outlets looking for clari�cation on new or
updated tax law and its impacts.

Rhonda Collins, CPA, MBA, EA, leads the NATP tax research team as its director of tax
content and government relations, bringing more than 25 years of experience to her
role. Collins has oversight of NATP’s publication content, instructors, writers and
speakers, where she will continue to ensure NATP’s high standards of excellence.

NATP’s federal tax research experts are available year-round with extended hours
during tax season to answer questions from tax professionals of any background and
experience.

Under a transitioning presidential administration and backlogged IRS resulting from
the effects of COVID-19, NATP experts are expecting the 2021 tax season to include
last-minute changes to tax law and late issued guidance from the IRS surrounding
existing regulations.

The National Association of Tax Professionals (NATP) is the largest association
dedicated to equipping tax professionals with the resources, connections and
education they need to provide the highest level of service to their clients. 23,000
members rely on NATP to deliver professional connections, content expertise and
advocacy that provides them with the support they need to best serve their clients.
The NATP headquarters is located in Appleton, WI. To learn more, visit
www.natptax.com.

Looking for a tax expert? Rhonda Collins, EA, CPA, MBA, is the director of tax
content and government relations at the National Association of Tax Professionals
(NATP). Collins has a diverse background of over 25 years in the industry. As a
licensed CPA and EA, Collins can represent clients before the IRS. She is available for
phone or video interviews to discuss federal tax topics including tax law change and
its implications, taxpayer issues, tax preparer regulation and more. To schedule an
interview with Collins, contact nkasten@natptax.com.
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